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March 30, 2016  

St. John the Baptist Catholic School Newsletter  

À Mass Schedule À  
 Saturday Evening 5:30pm 

 Sundays 7:00am, 8:30am, 11:30am & 5:30pm 

 Weekdays 

 Mondayñ8:30am 

 Tuesdayñ6:15am & 8:30am 

 Wednesdayñ8:30am & 6:30pm 

 Thursdayñ8:30am & 6:30pm 

 Fridayñ8:30am 

 Holy Days 6:00am, 8:30am & 6:30pm 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Wednesday & Thursday 5:30pmñ6:20pm  

Saturday 3:30pmñ5:00pm    

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

MondayñThursday 9:00amñ6:00pm Friday 9:00amñNoon 

First Friday 9:00am-9:00pm First Saturday 9:00amñ10:00am 

April 2 & 3ñFirst Communion Workshop 

April 5thñFamily Math Night 

April 6thñMass at 8:30am 

April 11ñ15 Standardized Testing All Week in the AM 

for grades 3ñ8.  NO AM APPTS/CHECKOUTS please 

April 13thñMass at 8:30am 

April 16thñFirst Holy Communion 10:00am & 2:00pm 

April 18thñ1:00pm DISMISSAL 

APRIL 18-22ñBook Fair 

 

STANDARDIZED TESTING (IOWA AND COGAT) 

APRIL 11-15, 2016 

FOR GRADES 3RD THRU 8TH 

 
We will begin testing on Monday, April 11th and it will continue throughout the week. Testing will begin each morning at 8:00am and will finish 

by noon each day. Here are things you can do to help your student prepare: 

Arrive at school on time or early.  Being at school on time during testing helps students have a calm start to their testing day and ensures that 

they are prepared. Students that arrive AFTER testing has started that morning will not be permitted to enter the classroom until the first 

scheduled break.  

Eat a healthy breakfast. Eating a nutritious breakfast will help your student to be focused on the task of doing their best on the test instead of 

worrying about when they can eat. 

Do not schedule appointments during testing. When students are out for a portion of testing, they are required to make it up. It can add more 

stress to your student if they know they are responsible for making up a test. 

Present testing in a positive light. Remind your student that testing is an opportunity to see what you have learned, and what they still need to 

learn. Testing is not just about the child, it is about us as a team helping the child to learn and make the most of the gifts God has given 

them.  

CONGRATULATIONS to our brothers and sisters in 

Christ who were received into full communion with 

the Church at the Easter Vigil. 

Wendy Downing 

Mike Martin  

Shanna Messex 

Anuschka Stott 
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Registration is now open for the annual St. John's Soccer Camp coached by Challenger Sports.  This year's 

camp is July 18-22, 2016  at the St. John's School fields.  As always, this camp focuses not only on soccer 

skills, but also respect, responsibility, leadership and sportsmanship. Camp is open to anyone entering  K4 

through the 8th grade for the 2016-2017 school year so tell your friends and neighbors.  Full details and 

online registration can be found at St. John's Summer Soccer Camp Registration or by emailing John Willis 

at jedubya1@gmail.com 

https://challenger.mycustomevent.com/ShoppingCart.aspx?com=detailview&imp=f&iid=98449&&returncom=productlist
javascript:_e(%7B%7D,'cvml','jedubya1@gmail.com');


 

 


